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Some people who received this message don't often get email from wendysindc@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

I am opposed to upzoning 17th & U Streets from MU-4 to MU-10.

I am fifth generation in this neighborhood and maintaining the defining features of the area are
personally important to me. They were some of the first residents in the rowhouses at 16th &
U Street which still are representative of the neighborhood's structure.

Building such a large building will dwarf the other structures forever changing the character.
Regardless, please retain police and fire presence in the U Street Corridor.

Respectfully, Wendy Schumacher
1701 16th Street NW
Ward 2
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